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We are working on the survey for the property in order to get a new legal 
description for the deed. 

I met with the Adams County Historical Society during their last meeting and 
we now have a signed MOU and lease.  The ACHS passed a resolution signed 
by all the board members before signing the documents.  We talked about the 
need for an inventory of items that the ACHS will own in the building  which is 
a condition of the MOU and they are working on that. 

Jeff Luff met with me at the depot and we went over the technology needs 
including internet, security and moving the city’s audio/visual equipment over 
to the freight room. 

I met with Micki Eby and Carolyn Chapman at the depot to go over layout and 
several items they thought the city might want.  They will be leaving two items 
in Kyla’s office that will belong to the ACHS but will be used by the city – the 
star news archive bench and the old soda fountain.   

Next week Kyla and Sonya and I will go over to the depot to look at placement 
of furniture and layout of items for the City Hall portion of the building. 

We are working toward moving all utilities into the City’s name in May.  A more 
detailed timeline will be created and presented at the next City Council 
meeting.   


